
Minnows Home Learning 

Every Friday we will update the VLE with the weekly learning 
plan for the following week.  

Literacy 

Find time to sit and share a 
book with someone in your 
family. If you have a 
reading pack, then read 
daily and ask an adult to 
record it on your reading 
sheet. 

The VLE is updated weekly 
with the Phonics sounds we 
are learning each week. 

Useful websites to support 
our phonics are: 

www.phonicsplay.co.uk 
(free phonics games and 
resources) 

Alphablocks - available on 
BBC iPlayer. 

Maths 

Practice counting to and 
beyond 20. Identify numbers 
in your environment (eg. door 
numbers, food packaging, car 
number plates) and solve 
problems using numbers.  

Identify and describe 2D and 
3D shapes around you. 

Look for and talk about 
different patterns (eg. 
repeating patterns). 

Useful websites: 
www.topmarks.co.uk (free 
maths games) 

Numberblocks - available on 
BBC iPlayer. 

Learning Journey - The Wild. 

Can you find out 3 facts about a wild animal? 

Can you make a 3D model of a wild animal? 

Can you sing a song about wild animals? 


